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Blackbird’s “Blog” of the Week!
W/C 26.05.23
	Day 
	We read and do phonics/spellings each day.

	Monday 
	We continued to read the story of the story of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We explored how to write reports. Concentrating on the character Veruca Salt. In Maths we began to look at on an analogue clock. We had the small clocks out and moved the clock fingers to a given time. In Music we had the I-Pads and created Music on the Music maker.

	Tuesday 
	 We continued to read the story of the story of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We played an interactive game explaining commands, statements and questions. In Maths we enjoyed the weather and played What time is it Mr Wolf in the playground. In R.E. this afternoon we explored the Islam religion and studied Islam Art. 

	Wednesday 
	Today we watched Charlie and the Chocolate factory. All of the Blackbirds enjoyed the film and anticipated all the different parts we have read in the story. In Science we continued to investigate circuits. We created a LED card using copper, battery and LED lights. We have some very clever Blackbirds! 

	Thursday 
	We did outdoor P.E. practising races for Sports Day. Today we looked at Pioneers of the air, concentrating on the AVRO brothers and our trip to Avro. We created a newsletter giving information about our trip. We created a large airplane for our display and we wrote thank you letters to Avro because our trip was so amazing.

	Friday 
	Reading followed by Breakfast club! During wellbeing we discussed our feelings and what has made us proud during the week. Well-earned choice activities this afternoon.

	Homework 
	Homework: Reading and spellings 

	Information for next week  
	Swimming on a Monday, please send in kits
PE will be on Thursday.  Outdoor P.E. Please ensure your child brings their P.E. kit to school.  
Have a lovely long weekend!

Helen, Lou, Michele & Dani
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